
An invitation is extended to parishioners and former parishioners, their families and friends and any interested 
community members, to attend the Final Mass following the closing of St Joseph’s Church in Derrinallum.   

This Mass will be held on Sunday, April 24, 2022 at 11.00am.  Light refreshments will be served at the Church following 
Mass.  To assist with catering, please reply to Gerard Fitzgerald, ph. 0409 863079 or Kathy Bell, ph. 0499 555607. 
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